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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Thank you for booking with Whizz Kids. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
custom, please find below the Whizz Kids 2023 confirmation package. Although we hope this year 
will be more normal for everyone our goal remains the same that each child has lots of fun, whilst 
making new friends in a safe and secure environment. 
 
With compulsory Ofsted registration across the board, two outstanding ofsted reports last summer, 
last-minute booking now taken up until the day of the club via our website, a dedicate mobile 
number at all sites (can be found on our website), new activities being added all the time so we hope 
you find our service of an exceptional standard.  
 
We can assure you that this is a great opportunity for your child(ren) to have a great time, learn 
new skills whilst having lots of fun and making new friends. 
 
Swimming facilities at Shoreham College (summer only), White Meadows and Steyning will only 
run if the pool is safe to swim in, we have lifeguards available and weather permits.  
 
Whizz Kids is a Nut Free Club, please take caution when making packed lunches and packing 
snacks.  
 
Terms and Conditions along with more information can be found on the Whizz Kids website: 
www.whizzkidsclub.co.uk  
 
If we can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
We look forward to meeting you.  

 
 
 
 
 
Duncan Paul Driver       
Whizz Kids Holiday Club      
 
All terms and conditions have been agreed at time of booking and can be found on the website: www.whizzkidsclub.co.uk 
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Further Information:  
 
On the day: 
The drop off and pick up point will be clearly sign posted at the site, for those who don’t know the site, Whizz Kids staff will be 
on hand to help you. Please drop off and pick up your child(ren) on time as the club does run to a timetable. 
 
On arrival:  
Please make sure your child(ren) have a packed lunch, drink, swimwear (Shoreham College (summer only), White Meadows 
and Towers only), sun cream if hot, hats, raincoat (if wet), jumper (if cold) and any medicines required all must be named & 
handed in to a member of staff and a declaration form signed. We recommend a change of clothes just in case! Please make 
sure all equipment is marked with your child’s name. If your child(ren) is staying for more than one day at a time, then they 
may leave equipment and clothing on site over night if you wish (at your own risk). If you’re willing to participate in the Tuck 
Shop £1.00 must be paid to reception when signing in if not already paid in advance via the website. 
 
Medical Information: 
You can update your medical form at any time via our website under the “My Children” page then click view more on the child 
you wish to update.  
 
Contact Us: 
If you need to contact us during the day i.e., if you are going to be late for pick up. The following numbers St Joseph’s School 
07731 573264, Leechpool Primary School 07940 180675, Shoreham College 07983 910135, Steyning Grammar School 
07931 740779, White Meadows School 07377 983165 and St Francis School 07377 983167 Please do not phone the school 
offices. 
 
 
What is to be expected? 
Our aim is to provide a well-structured day for the children. They will have lots of fun, improve their water skills if swimming, 
ball skills when playing football, cricket, tennis, multi sports and rounders, and develop creative skills with drawing and paint-
ing. All this in a fun and friendly environment.  
 
Rules: 
Our rules are simple and kept to a minimum. Bullying in any form will not be tolerated and we simply expect children to be 
courteous and friendly towards one another. In the unlikely event of unacceptable behaviour, parents will be informed at the 
end of the day or called during the day if necessary. 
 
Tuck Shop:  
There will be a tuck shop on site open during second break where your child(ren) if purchased will receive sweets, drink and 
a packet of crisps. Tuck shop is £1.00 which must be handed in on arrival if you’re wanting to participate if it hasn’t been pre-
paid online. 
 
That’s about all from us! We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your custom and can assure you that this is a 
great opportunity for your child(ren) to have a great time, learn new skills whilst having lots of fun and making new friends. 

 
 
 
 
 
Duncan Paul Driver     
Whizz Kids Holiday Club     
 
 
 
All terms and conditions have been agreed at time of booking and can be found on the website: www.whizzkidsclub.co.uk 
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SHOP 
 

Bright Red Tee Shirts 

 
We are still working closely with a local embroidery shop to offer all Whizz Kids 
Clients the chance to buy tee shirts for your children at low cost to insure their 
own clothes don’t get damaged by paint, glue, grass stains etc. 

COST: 
 

 

Tee Shirts £5.00  
 
Sizes = 5/6 years  

7/8 years  
9/10 years  
11/12 years 

 
 
 
 
All shirts can be ordered prior to the launch of Whizz Kids, just drop us a line or 
e-mail and by making payment on your child’s first day your goods will be 
issued. You may also purchase them at any time during the club. 
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TUCK SHOP 
 
 

 

During the last break of the day we offer a tuck shop. 
Tuck shop is £1.00 which will include sweets (20p), one 
packet of crisps and a drink. 
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